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SGA President Report to Faculty Senate 

 
Ø At the end of the Fall Semester, I put together an Ad Hoc Committee devoted to laying 

out a plan to fill all of the Faculty Senate committees to capacity, as far as student 
involvement.  I would ask all of the Committee Chairs to please forward your meeting 
times and location for the spring semester to both SGA Senator Chris Marcelli 
(cmarcelli@my.ccsu.edu) and myself (eric.bergenn@my.ccsu.edu) so we can help you 
get your committee’s filled. That Committee will be meeting today directly following this 
meeting in the SGA office (2nd floor of the student center).  
 

Ø What we need: 
o Committee Name 
o Chairperson & Contact info 
o Meeting dates, times & locations 
o Names of students currently serving, and Number of available seats.  

 
Ø I realize there has been a lack of student involvement in these committees in the past, and 

even though we are doing our best to find students for those seats, I think it would be 
helpful if the Faculty Senate could commit at least one member to be a part of this Ad 
Hoc committee.  Anyone interested can contact Senator Marcelli at the previously noted 
email address. 
 

Ø I want to thank Dr. Barrington for inviting me to utilize this opportunity to provide a 
report, and to take part in these meetings.  In the spirit of cooperation and in maintaining 
this excellent new precedent, I’m hoping to gather thoughts from the Faculty Senate  in 
the coming weeks regarding having some of these newly implemented changes cemented 
in to the Faculty Senates process. Including: 

o Having all proposals from committee’s that impact students sent to the SGA as a 
prerequisite to being voted on at Faculty Senate meetings. 

o Inviting SGA leadership to meetings and having a time set for announcements. 
o Including SGA on the distribution list.   

 
Ø I am hoping to have a survey out to the student body by the end of the day today in 

regards to the General Education Ad Hoc Committee.  Dr. Wolff is planning on sending 
me a link to a duplicate of the survey that was taken earlier, with hopes of getting more 
student input.  I also have some suggestions that I will share with the Ad Hoc Committee 
for Thursday that have received a lot of student support thus far.  
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